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Between Mission and Market Daniel Rosenberg 2017-04-26 This book confronts some of the main controversies in higher
education, particularly those affecting first-year students: high-stakes testing in general (particularly the SAT), the
intensification of student debt and the financial sentence imposed upon all who incur it, and the dramatic pressures
placed upon freshmen as they transition to college.
Telecommunications Research and Engineering at the Institute for Telecommunication Sciences of the Department of
Commerce National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2015-11-30 The Department of Commerce operates two
telecommunications research laboratories located at the Department of Commerce's Boulder, Colorado, campus: the National
Telecommunications and Information Administration's (NTIA's) Institute for Telecommunications Sciences (ITS) and the
National Institute of Standards and Technology's (NIST's) Communications Technology Laboratory (CTL). ITS serves as a
principal federal resource for solving the telecommunications concerns of federal agencies, state and local governments,
private corporations and associations, standards bodies, and international organizations. ITS could provide an essential
service to the nation by being a principal provider of instrumentation and spectrum measurement services; however, the
inter-related shortages of funding, staff, and a coherent strategy limits its ability to fully function as a research
laboratory. This report examines the institute's performance, resources, and capabilities and the extent to which these
meet customer needs. The Boulder telecommunications laboratories currently play an important role in the economic
vitality of the country and can play an even greater role given the importance of access to spectrum and spectrum
sharing to the wireless networking and mobile cellular industries. Research advances are needed to ensure the continued
evolution and enhancement of the connected world the public has come to expect.
Global Developments in Literacy Research for Science Education Kok-Sing Tang 2018-01-19 This book highlights recent
developments in literacy research in science teaching and learning from countries such as Australia, Brazil, China,
Finland, Germany, Hong Kong, New Zealand, Norway, Singapore, Spain, South Africa, Sweden, Taiwan, and the United States.
It includes multiple topics and perspectives on the role of literacy in enhancing science teaching and learning, such as
the struggles faced by students in science literacy learning, case studies and evaluations of classroom-based
interventions, and the challenges encountered in the science classrooms. It offers a critical and comprehensive
investigation on numerous emerging themes in the area of literacy and science education, including disciplinary
literacy, scientific literacy, classroom discourse, multimodality, language and representations of science, and content
and language integrated learning (CLIL). The diversity of views and research contexts in this volume presents a useful
introductory handbook for academics, researchers, and graduate students working in this specialized niche area. With a
wealth of instructional ideas and innovations, it is also highly relevant for teachers and teacher educators seeking to
improve science teaching and learning through the use of literacy.
Rural Education Across the World Simone White 2021-03-22 This book brings together authors from United States, South
Africa, United Kingdom, China, Canada and Australia to provide insights and case studies from across a range of contexts
to explore the interplay between the notions of rurality, innovation and education. The book reveals a hopeful and
resilient approach to innovative rural education and scholarship collectively and provides important evidence to speak
against an often deficit view of rural education. Three patterns are revealed, namely: the importance of place-attentive
strategies, the importance of joined up alliances to maximise resources and networks and finally, the need to utilize
alternative methodologies and frameworks that have a starting point of difference rather than deficit for any rural
initiative or approach. By drawing from international examples and responding in innovative ways to rural education
challenges, this book provides an opportunity to share international insights into innovations, interventions and
partnerships that promote and support rural education in its broadest sense.
Bituminous Mixtures and Pavements VI A. Nikolaides 2015-07-28 Bituminous Mixtures and Pavements contains 113 accepted
papers from the 6th International ConferenceBituminous Mixtures and Pavements (6th ICONFBMP, Thessaloniki, Greece, 10-12
June 2015). The 6th ICONFBMP is organized every four years by the Highway Engineering Laboratory of the Aristotle
University of Thessaloniki, Greece, in conjunction with
Resources in Education 1982
Minerals Yearbook Geological Survey 2019-01-31 This volume, covering metals and minerals, contains chapters on
approximately 90 commodities. In addition, this volume has chapters on mining and quarrying trends and on statistical
surveying methods used by Minerals Information, plus a statistical summary.
Technological Innovation in Legacy Sectors William B. Bonvillian 2015-08-18 The American economy faces two deep
problems: expanding innovation and raising the rate of quality job creation. Both have roots in a neglected problem: the
resistance of Legacy economic sectors to innovation. While the U.S. has focused its policies on breakthrough innovations
to create new economic frontiers like information technology and biotechnology, most of its economy is locked into
Legacy sectors defended by technological/ economic/ political/ social paradigms that block competition from disruptive
innovations that could challenge their models. Americans like to build technology "covered wagons" and take them "out
west" to open new innovation frontiers; we don't head our wagons "back east" to bring innovation to our Legacy sectors.
By failing to do so, the economy misses a major opportunity for innovation, which is the bedrock of U.S. competitiveness
and its standard of living. Technological Innovation in Legacy Sectors uses a new, unifying conceptual framework to
identify the shared features underlying structural obstacles to innovation in major Legacy sectors: energy, air and auto
transport, the electric power grid, buildings, manufacturing, agriculture, health care delivery and higher education,
and develops approaches to understand and transform them. It finds both strengths and obstacles to innovation in the
national innovation environments - a new concept that combines the innovation system and the broader innovation context
- for a group of Asian and European economies. Manufacturing is a major Legacy sector that presents a particular
challenge because it is a critical stage in the innovation process. By increasingly offshoring production, the U.S. is
losing important parts of its innovation capacity. "Innovate here, produce here," where the U.S. took all the gains of
its strong innovation system at every stage, is being replaced by "innovate here, produce there," which threatens to
lead to "produce there, innovate there." To bring innovation to Legacy sectors, authors William Bonvillian and Charles
Weiss recommend that policymakers focus on all stages of innovation from research through implementation. They should
fill institutional gaps in the innovation system and take measures to address structural obstacles to needed disruptive
innovations. In the specific case of advanced manufacturing, the production ecosystem can be recreated to reverse
"jobless innovation" and add manufacturing-led innovation to the U.S.'s still-strong, research-oriented innovation
system.
Primary Science Education in East Asia Yew-Jin Lee 2018-09-26 This edited volume is a state-of-the-art comparison of
primary science education across six East-Asian regions; namely, the People’s Republic of China, Republic of Korea,
Republic of China, Hong Kong SAR, Japan, and Singapore. While news of educational policies, classroom teaching,
assessment, and other educational innovations here often surface in the international media, this book brings together
for the first time relevant information regarding educational systems and strategies in primary science in East Asia.
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Above all, it is a readable yet comprehensive survey—readers would have an accurate sense of what has been accomplished,
what has not worked so well, and what remains to be done. Invited experts in comparative education research and/or
science education also provide commentary by discussing common themes across the six regions. These types of critical
synoptic reviews add much value by enabling readers to understand broad commonalities and help synthesize what must
surely be a bewildering amount of very interesting albeit confusing body of facts, issues, and policies. Education in
East Asia holds many lessons (both positive and negative) to offer to the rest of the world to which this volume is a
timely contribution to the literature.
Climate Change and Cities Cynthia Rosenzweig 2018-03-29 The Urban Climate Change Research Network's Second Assessment
Report on Climate Change in Cities (ARC3.2) is the second in a series of global, science-based reports to examine
climate risk, adaptation, and mitigation efforts in cities. The book explicitly seeks to explore the implications of
changing climatic conditions on critical urban physical and social infrastructure sectors and intersectoral concerns.
The primary purpose of ARC3.2 is to inform the development and implementation of effective urban climate change
policies, leveraging ongoing and planned investments for populations in cities of developing, emerging, and developed
countries. This volume, like its predecessor, will be invaluable for a range of audiences involved with climate change
and cities: mayors, city officials and policymakers; urban planners; policymakers charged with developing climate change
mitigation and adaptation programs; and a broad spectrum of researchers and advanced students in the environmental
sciences.
Future Directions of Credentialing Research in Nursing Institute of Medicine 2015-04-08 The nurse workforce constitutes
the largest sector of health professionals in the United States and includes individuals with varying educational
backgrounds and expertise. Like other health professions, nursing includes a large number of specialties and
subspecialties. Nurses may seek certification, based on various standards and criteria, from a wide range of
organizations. Similarly, organizations may participate in nursing credentialing programs, which typically reflect the
attainment of various nursing care standards and outcome measures. It is, however, unclear how this additional training
and education affects health care quality and patient health. Future Directions of Credentialing Research in Nursing
examines short- and long-term strategies to advance research on nurse certification and organizational credentialing.
This report summarizes a workshop convened by the Institute of Medicine in September 2014 to examine a new framework and
research priorities to guide future research on the impact of nurse credentialing and certification on outcomes for
nurses, organizations, and patients. Over 100 people attended the workshop, which focused on topics such as emergent
priorities for research in nursing credentialing; critical knowledge gaps and methodological limitations in the field;
promising developments in research methodologies, health metrics, and data infrastructures to better evaluate the impact
of nursing credentialing; and short- and long-term strategies to encourage continued activity in nursing credentialing
research. Future Directions of Credentialing Research in Nursing is a record of the presentations, discussion, and
break-out sessions of this event.
Exoplanet Science Strategy National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2019-01-17 The past decade has
delivered remarkable discoveries in the study of exoplanets. Hand-in-hand with these advances, a theoretical
understanding of the myriad of processes that dictate the formation and evolution of planets has matured, spurred on by
the avalanche of unexpected discoveries. Appreciation of the factors that make a planet hospitable to life has grown in
sophistication, as has understanding of the context for biosignatures, the remotely detectable aspects of a planet's
atmosphere or surface that reveal the presence of life. Exoplanet Science Strategy highlights strategic priorities for
large, coordinated efforts that will support the scientific goals of the broad exoplanet science community. This report
outlines a strategic plan that will answer lingering questions through a combination of large, ambitious communitysupported efforts and support for diverse, creative, community-driven investigator research.
International Conference on Education and Management Science (ICEMS2014) 2014-09-24 2014 International Conference on
Education and Management Science (ICEMS2014) will be held in Beijing, China on August 19–20, 2014. The main purpose of
this conference is to provide a common forum for researchers, scientists, and students from all over the world to
present their recent findings, ideas, developments and application in the border areas of Education and Management
Science. It will also report progress and development of methodologies, technologies, planning and implementation, tools
and standards in information systems. Education is an internal topic. It is a process of delivering knowledge in a basic
meaning. Humans are hard to define the actual definition of education. But it is the key point for our society to step
forward. Management science is the discipline that adapts the scientific approach for problem solving to help managers
making informed decisions. The goal of management science is to recommend the course of action that is expected to yield
the best outcome with what is available.
Advances in Malware and Data-Driven Network Security Gupta, Brij B. 2021-11-12 Every day approximately three-hundred
thousand to four-hundred thousand new malware are registered, many of them being adware and variants of previously known
malware. Anti-virus companies and researchers cannot deal with such a deluge of malware – to analyze and build patches.
The only way to scale the efforts is to build algorithms to enable machines to analyze malware and classify and cluster
them to such a level of granularity that it will enable humans (or machines) to gain critical insights about them and
build solutions that are specific enough to detect and thwart existing malware and generic-enough to thwart future
variants. Advances in Malware and Data-Driven Network Security comprehensively covers data-driven malware security with
an emphasis on using statistical, machine learning, and AI as well as the current trends in ML/statistical approaches to
detecting, clustering, and classification of cyber-threats. Providing information on advances in malware and data-driven
network security as well as future research directions, it is ideal for graduate students, academicians, faculty
members, scientists, software developers, security analysts, computer engineers, programmers, IT specialists, and
researchers who are seeking to learn and carry out research in the area of malware and data-driven network security.
Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office 2005
Reducing Fuel Consumption and Greenhouse Gas Emissions of Medium- and Heavy-Duty Vehicles, Phase Two National Academies
of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2020-06-15 Medium- and heavy-duty trucks, motor coaches, and transit buses collectively, "medium- and heavy-duty vehicles", or MHDVs - are used in every sector of the economy. The fuel
consumption and greenhouse gas emissions of MHDVs have become a focus of legislative and regulatory action in the past
few years. This study is a follow-on to the National Research Council's 2010 report, Technologies and Approaches to
Reducing the Fuel Consumption of Medium-and Heavy-Duty Vehicles. That report provided a series of findings and
recommendations on the development of regulations for reducing fuel consumption of MHDVs. On September 15, 2011, NHTSA
and EPA finalized joint Phase I rules to establish a comprehensive Heavy-Duty National Program to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions and fuel consumption for on-road medium- and heavy-duty vehicles. As NHTSA and EPA began working on a second
round of standards, the National Academies issued another report, Reducing the Fuel Consumption and Greenhouse Gas
Emissions of Medium- and Heavy-Duty Vehicles, Phase Two: First Report, providing recommendations for the Phase II
standards. This third and final report focuses on a possible third phase of regulations to be promulgated by these
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agencies in the next decade.
Environmental Engineering for the 21st Century National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2019-03-08
Environmental engineers support the well-being of people and the planet in areas where the two intersect. Over the
decades the field has improved countless lives through innovative systems for delivering water, treating waste, and
preventing and remediating pollution in air, water, and soil. These achievements are a testament to the
multidisciplinary, pragmatic, systems-oriented approach that characterizes environmental engineering. Environmental
Engineering for the 21st Century: Addressing Grand Challenges outlines the crucial role for environmental engineers in
this period of dramatic growth and change. The report identifies five pressing challenges of the 21st century that
environmental engineers are uniquely poised to help advance: sustainably supply food, water, and energy; curb climate
change and adapt to its impacts; design a future without pollution and waste; create efficient, healthy, resilient
cities; and foster informed decisions and actions.
10 in One Study Package for CBSE Science Class 10 with 3 Sample Papers 2nd Edition Disha Experts The 2nd edition of the
book 10 in ONE CBSE Study Package Science (set of 3 books) class 10 with 3 Sample Papers has 10 key ingredients that
will help you achieve success. 1. Chapter Utility Score(CUS) 2. Exhaustive Theory with Concept Maps 3. Text Book
exercises 4. VSA, SA & LA Questions 5. Past year questions including 2017-18 Solved papers 6. HOTS/ Value based/
Exemplar 7. Past NTSE MCQ’s 8. NCERT Exemplar MCQ’s 9. Important Formulas, Terms & Definitions 10. 3 Sample Papers with
detailed solutions
Football and Health Improvement: an Emergent Field Daniel Parnell 2018-04-19 There is developing interest in the use of
sporting settings as a channel to connect people to health improvement services and an emerging body of research
highlights football as being associated with positive motivational and social elements that support the maintenance of a
physically active lifestyle. This text provides insights into a range of issues surrounding the role of football as a
vehicle for health improvement for different groups. The contributors to this volume share some of the challenges and
the benefits of using professional football settings as a channel for connecting people to health improvement
opportunities. These chapters will be of interest to a range of stakeholders involved in research, policy and practice
who stand to benefit from building partnerships with colleagues with expertise in (I) conducting evaluation and (II)
reporting evaluation and research outcomes in peer-reviewed mediums, reflecting the value of partnerships between
football-led health improvement and evaluators. This book was previously published as a special issue of Soccer &
Society.
Cost, Effectiveness, and Deployment of Fuel Economy Technologies for Light-Duty Vehicles National Research Council
2015-09-28 The light-duty vehicle fleet is expected to undergo substantial technological changes over the next several
decades. New powertrain designs, alternative fuels, advanced materials and significant changes to the vehicle body are
being driven by increasingly stringent fuel economy and greenhouse gas emission standards. By the end of the next
decade, cars and light-duty trucks will be more fuel efficient, weigh less, emit less air pollutants, have more safety
features, and will be more expensive to purchase relative to current vehicles. Though the gasoline-powered spark
ignition engine will continue to be the dominant powertrain configuration even through 2030, such vehicles will be
equipped with advanced technologies, materials, electronics and controls, and aerodynamics. And by 2030, the deployment
of alternative methods to propel and fuel vehicles and alternative modes of transportation, including autonomous
vehicles, will be well underway. What are these new technologies - how will they work, and will some technologies be
more effective than others? Written to inform The United States Department of Transportation's National Highway Traffic
Safety Administration (NHTSA) and Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Corporate Average Fuel Economy (CAFE) and
greenhouse gas (GHG) emission standards, this new report from the National Research Council is a technical evaluation of
costs, benefits, and implementation issues of fuel reduction technologies for next-generation light-duty vehicles. Cost,
Effectiveness, and Deployment of Fuel Economy Technologies for Light-Duty Vehicles estimates the cost, potential
efficiency improvements, and barriers to commercial deployment of technologies that might be employed from 2020 to 2030.
This report describes these promising technologies and makes recommendations for their inclusion on the list of
technologies applicable for the 2017-2025 CAFE standards.
The Growing Gap in Life Expectancy by Income National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2015-09-17 The
U.S. population is aging. Social Security projections suggest that between 2013 and 2050, the population aged 65 and
over will almost double, from 45 million to 86 million. One key driver of population aging is ongoing increases in life
expectancy. Average U.S. life expectancy was 67 years for males and 73 years for females five decades ago; the averages
are now 76 and 81, respectively. It has long been the case that better-educated, higher-income people enjoy longer life
expectancies than less-educated, lower-income people. The causes include early life conditions, behavioral factors (such
as nutrition, exercise, and smoking behaviors), stress, and access to health care services, all of which can vary across
education and income. Our major entitlement programs - Medicare, Medicaid, Social Security, and Supplemental Security
Income - have come to deliver disproportionately larger lifetime benefits to higher-income people because, on average,
they are increasingly collecting those benefits over more years than others. This report studies the impact the growing
gap in life expectancy has on the present value of lifetime benefits that people with higher or lower earnings will
receive from major entitlement programs. The analysis presented in The Growing Gap in Life Expectancy by Income goes
beyond an examination of the existing literature by providing the first comprehensive estimates of how lifetime benefits
are affected by the changing distribution of life expectancy. The report also explores, from a lifetime benefit
perspective, how the growing gap in longevity affects traditional policy analyses of reforms to the nation's leading
entitlement programs. This in-depth analysis of the economic impacts of the longevity gap will inform debate and assist
decision makers, economists, and researchers.
Virtual and Augmented Reality, Simulation and Serious Games for Education Yiyu Cai 2021-08-13 This book introduces
state-of-the-art research on virtual reality, simulation and serious games for education and its chapters presented the
best papers from the 4th Asia-Europe Symposium on Simulation and Serious Games (4th AESSSG) held in Turku, Finland,
December 2018. The chapters of the book present a multi-facet view on different approaches to deal with challenges that
surround the uptake of educational applications of virtual reality, simulations and serious games in school practices.
The different approaches highlight challenges and potential solutions and provide future directions for virtual reality,
simulation and serious games research, for the design of learning material and for implementation in classrooms. By
doing so, the book is a useful resource for both students and scholars interested in research in this field, for
designers of learning material, and for practitioners that want to embrace virtual reality, simulation and/or serious
games in their education.
Decentralisation and Regional Development Eva Dick 2016-06-15 This book analyzes decentralisation, regional development
paths and success factors in different governance sectors in Ghana, the Philippines, Tanzania and Chile, and discuss
overarching aspects of relevance. Decentralisation, which refers to the delegation of administrative responsibilities,
political decision-making and fiscal powers to lower levels of government, is now considered one of the most efficient
engines of development. In Sub-Saharan Africa decentralised states have made more progress in reducing poverty than
those states with lower decentralisation scores. But in many countries, decentralisation is still considered a ‘work in
progress’ with unsatisfactory results. From a spatial point of view, the link between decentralisation and regional and
district development is particularly interesting. Both in the North and in the South, regional or district development
is seen as holding the potential for advancing social and economic development, and even more so in decentralised
political settings. Space-based networks at the regional or district level are considered instrumental for responding to
locally specific challenges, e.g. in areas lagging behind economically.
Review of the 21st Century Truck Partnership National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2015-11-25 The
21st Century Truck Partnership (21CTP) works to reduce fuel consumption and emissions, increase heavy-duty vehicle
safety, and support research, development, and demonstration to initiate commercially viable products and systems. This
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report is the third in a series of three by the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine that have
reviewed the research and development initiatives carried out by the 21CTP. Review of the 21st Century Truck
Partnership, Third Report builds on the Phase 1 and 2 reviews and reports, and also comments on changes and progress
since the Phase 2 report was issued in 2012.
Oswaal ICSE Question Bank Chapterwise & Topicwise Solved Papers, Class-10, Commercial Studies (For 2021 Exam) Oswaal
Editorial Board 2020-04-18 It is very rightly said that if we teach today as we taught yesterday, then we rob our
children of tomorrow. With this vision, CISCE has yet again updated and released its curriculum for the upcoming
Academic Year. With all the refreshing changes and updates, the way ahead looks exciting for students and teachers
alike! We at Oswaal Books, are also extremely upbeat about the recent changes. We have made every possible effort to
incorporate all these changes in our books for the coming Academic Year. Questions incorporated in this book follow the
latest syllabus, pattern and marking guidelines of the Council to guide the candidates to answer with precision. This
will help students to get familiar with the examination techniques. These Question banks are available for all important
subjects like Maths, English, Hindi, Physics, Chemistry, Biology, History & Civics, Geography, Commercial Studies,
Commercial Applications, Economic applications & Computer Applications & Economics. We at Oswaal Books never try to
teach our readers. We on the other hand, provide them the conditions in which they can learn and train their mind to
think! After all Education is what remains after one has forgotten what one learned in school. Some of the key benefits
of studying from Oswaal Solved Papers are: • Strictly based on the latest CISCE Curriculum issued for Academic Year
2020-2021 • Previous Years' Board Questions for in depth study • Handwritten Toppers' Answers • Answering Tips and
Examiner’s Comments • Answers strictly as per the ICSE Marking Scheme • All Typology of Questions included for examoriented study • Revision Notes for comprehensive study • ‘Mind Maps’ in each chapter for making learning simple.
Suggested videos at the end of each chapter for a Digital Learning Experience IMPORTANT FEATURES OF THE BOOK: Self-Study
Mode ICSE Chapter wise/Topic wise 10 years’ Solved papers ICSE Previous 10 years’ Examination Questions to facilitate
focused study Exam Preparatory Material Latest Solved paper with Handwritten Topper’s Answers Answers from ICSE Marking
Scheme -2018 with detailed explanations as per the word limit for perfection in answering final exam questions Board
Examiner comments and answering tips for clearer thinking. Suggestions for Students to score full marks in Exams Topics
and concepts found difficult by students All-in -one Chapter wise & Topic wise introduction to enable quick revision
Mind Maps for improved learning WHAT THIS BOOK HAS FOR YOU: Latest ICSE Curriculum Strictly based on the latest CISCE
curriculum and examination specifications for Academic Year 2020-2021, for class 10 Latest Typology OF Questions Latest
typology of questions are included as per the latest design of the question paper issued by CISCE Hybrid Learning
Suggested videos for digital learning About Oswaal Books: We feel extremely happy to announce that Oswaal Books has been
awarded as ‘The Most Promising Brand 2019’ by The Economic Times. This has been possible only because of your trust and
love for us. Oswaal Books strongly believes in Making Learning Simple. To ensure student-friendly, yet highly examoriented content, we take due care in developing our Panel of Experts. Accomplished teachers with 100+ years of combined
experience, Subject Matter Experts with unmatchable subject knowledge, dynamic educationists, professionals with a keen
interest in education and topper students from the length and breadth of the country, together form the coveted Oswaal
Panel of Experts. It is with their expertise, guidance and a keen eye for details that the content in each offering
meets the need of the students. No wonder, Oswaal Books holds an enviable place in every student’s heart!
Physical and Health Education in Canada Barrett, Joe 2018-07-11 Physical and Health Education in Canada: Integrated
Strategies for Elementary Teachers is a compendium of integrated, evidence-based approaches to physical and health
education teaching from leading physical and health educators and researchers from across Canada.
American Universities and Colleges 2014-10-08
Assessing and Responding to the Growth of Computer Science Undergraduate Enrollments National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine 2018-03-28 The field of computer science (CS) is currently experiencing a surge in
undergraduate degree production and course enrollments, which is straining program resources at many institutions and
causing concern among faculty and administrators about how best to respond to the rapidly growing demand. There is also
significant interest about what this growth will mean for the future of CS programs, the role of computer science in
academic institutions, the field as a whole, and U.S. society more broadly. Assessing and Responding to the Growth of
Computer Science Undergraduate Enrollments seeks to provide a better understanding of the current trends in computing
enrollments in the context of past trends. It examines drivers of the current enrollment surge, relationships between
the surge and current and potential gains in diversity in the field, and the potential impacts of responses to the
increased demand for computing in higher education, and it considers the likely effects of those responses on students,
faculty, and institutions. This report provides recommendations for what institutions of higher education, government
agencies, and the private sector can do to respond to the surge and plan for a strong and sustainable future for the
field of CS in general, the health of the institutions of higher education, and the prosperity of the nation.
Minerals Yearbook 2013
Sustainable Houses and Living in the Hot-Humid Climates of Asia Tetsu Kubota 2018-06-21 This book provides information
on the latest research findings that are useful in the context of designing sustainable houses and living in rapidly
growing Asian cities. The book is composed of seven parts, comprising a total of 50 chapters written by 53 authors from
various countries, mainly in the Asian region. Part I introduces vernacular houses in different Asian countries such as
Indonesia, Malaysia, India, Nepal, China, Thailand and Laos. Parts II and III then explore in depth indoor adaptive
thermal comfort and occupants’ adaptive behavior, focusing especially on those in hot-humid climates. Part IV presents
detailed survey results on household energy consumption in various tropical Asian cities, while Part V analyses the
indoor thermal conditions in both traditional houses and modern houses in these countries. Several real-world
sustainable housing practices in Asian cities are reviewed in the following part. The final part then discusses the
vulnerability of expanding Asian cities to climate change and urban heat island. Today, approximately 35-40% of global
energy is consumed in Asia, and this percentage is expected to rise further. Energy consumption has increased,
particularly in the residential sector, in line with the rapid rise of the middle class. The majority of growing Asian
cities are located in hot and humid climate regions, and as such there is an urgent need for designers to provide
healthy and comfortable indoor environments that do not consume non-renewable energy or resources excessively. This book
is essential reading for anyone with an interest in sustainable house design in the growing cities of Asia.
Congressional Record
Telecommunications Research and Engineering at the Communications Technology Laboratory of the Department of Commerce
National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2015-11-30 The Department of Commerce operates two
telecommunications research laboratories located at the Department of Commerce's Boulder, Colorado, campus: the National
Telecommunications and Information Administration's (NTIA's) Institute for Telecommunications Sciences (ITS) and the
National Institute of Standards and Technology's (NIST's) Communications Technology Laboratory (CTL). CTL develops
appropriate measurements and standards to enable interoperable public safety communications, effective and efficient
spectrum use and sharing, and advanced communication technologies. CTL is a newly organized laboratory within NIST,
formed mid-2014. As it is new and its planned work represents a departure from that carried out by the elements of which
it was composed, this study focuses on its available resources and future plans rather than past work. The Boulder
telecommunications laboratories currently play an important role in the economic vitality of the country and can play an
even greater role given the importance of access to spectrum and spectrum sharing to the wireless networking and mobile
cellular industries. Research advances are needed to ensure the continued evolution and enhancement of the connected
world the public has come to expect.
Food Science Edelstein 2018-01-16 Food Science: An Ecological Approach presents the field of food science—the study of
the physical, biological, and chemical makeup of food, and the concepts underlying food processing—in a fresh,
approachable manner that places it in the context of the world in which we live today.
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School Science Practical Work in Africa Umesh Ramnarain 2020-06-01 School Science Practical Work in Africa presents the
scope of research and practice of science practical work in African schools. It brings together prominent science
educators and researchers from Africa to share their experience and findings on pedagogical innovations and researchinformed practices on school science practical work. The book highlights trends and patterns in the enactment and role
of practical work across African countries. Practical work is regarded as intrinsic to science teaching and learning and
the form of practical work that is strongly advocated is inquiry-based learning, which signals a definite paradigm shift
from the traditional teacher-dominated to a learner-centered approach. The book provides empirical research on
approaches to practical work, contextual factors in the enactment of practical work, and professional development in
teaching practical work. This book will be of great interest to academics, researchers and post-graduate students in the
fields of science education and educational policy.
Creating Stellar Lessons with Digital Tools Kenneth J. Luterbach 2022-05-13 Creating Stellar Lessons with Digital Tools
prepares teachers in training and in-service teachers to use technologies for design and development activities with
middle and high school students. While software, open resources, handheld devices, and other tools hold great potential
to enhance learning experiences, teachers themselves must model technology use in ways that inspire students to become
producers and leaders rather than consumers and followers. Featuring concrete applications in social studies, English,
mathematics, and science scenarios, this book provides pre-service teachers with seven paths to creatively integrate and
innovate with computational thinking, datasets, maker spaces, visual design, media editing, and other approaches.
10 in One Study Package for CBSE Science Class 10 with 3 Sample Papers & 16 Chapter Tests ebook Disha Experts 2017-09-01
These books contain Access Codes along with instructions to access the Online Material. In case you face any difficulty,
write to us at ebooks.support@aiets.co.in. 10 in ONE CBSE Study Package Science class 10 with 3 Sample Papers is another
innovative initiative from Disha Publication. This book provides the excellent approach to Master the subject. The book
has 10 key ingredients that will help you achieve success. 1. Chapter Utility Score(CUS) 2. Exhaustive Theory with
Concept Maps 3. Text Book exercises 4. VSA, SA & LA Questions 5. Past year questions including 2017 Solved papers 6.
HOTS/ Value based/ Exemplar 7. Past NTSE + Exemplar MCQ’s 8. 16 Chapter Tests ebooks 9. Important Formulas, Terms &
Definitions 10. 3 Sample Papers with detailed solutions
Physical Best Jackie Conkle 2019-03-27 Physical educators play a critical role in shaping the health and fitness of
America’s youth—and Physical Best, Fourth Edition, is the resource that will help them achieve success in that role.
Physical Best, developed by experts identified by SHAPE America, has long been the standard in the field for healthrelated fitness education, and this latest rendition is the best and most complete package yet: A comprehensive, threein-one resource. The entire Physical Best program was previously spread over three books (Physical Education for
Lifelong Fitness, Physical Best Activity Guide—Elementary Level, and Physical Best Activity Guide—Middle and High School
Levels). It now is offered in one all-inclusive resource to reinforce the scope and sequence of the program so teachers
can see what comes before and after the grade levels they teach. Updated material to address standards. All chapters and
activities are updated to address SHAPE America’s National Standards and Grade-Level Outcomes for K-12 Physical
Education. Teachers can be confident they are measuring student progress effectively. New or revised chapters. Teachers
will benefit from the new information on the latest research, technology, power training, professional development, best
practices, and more. An attractive four-color layout. The text now features four-color illustrations. A web resource
that includes K-12 activities. With previous editions, the activities were housed in two separate books, one for
elementary teachers and one for middle and secondary teachers. Now, all activities are on the accompanying web resource,
where teachers can sort the activities by standard, grade, outcome, and skill and then use them on a mobile device or
download and print them. Most activities are supported by ready-to-use reproducible forms such as handouts, assessments,
posters, and worksheets. Other useful web ancillaries include an instructor guide to help teachers deliver effective
lessons, a test package that teachers can use to create various types of tests and quizzes, and a presentation package
that offers slides with key points and graphics from the book. Physical Best meets needs on many levels. For veteran
teachers, it outlines strategies for emphasizing health-related fitness in their existing programs. New teachers will
benefit from the specific examples from master teachers and be able to use this guidance for creating an effective
fitness education program. For teacher education programs, it provides an overview of current research, trends, and best
practices in health-related fitness. And for district coordinators, it reinforces professional development training and
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continued education. This latest edition of the official SHAPE America resource is organized into four parts: Part I
offers an in-depth look at physical activity behavior and motivation and explores basic training principles. An expanded
chapter on nutrition covers the foundations of a healthy diet and reflects the most up-to-date USDA guidelines. Part II
examines health-related fitness concepts: cardiorespiratory endurance, muscular strength, muscular endurance, power,
flexibility, and body composition. The text supplies tips for addressing each fitness component within a program. Part
III presents strategies for integrating health-related fitness education throughout the curriculum, employing best
teaching practices, and being inclusive in the gym, on the field, and in the classroom. In part IV, readers study
assessment and learn assessment strategies for effective teaching and health-related programming. They discover how to
collect and use assessment results and how to assess fitness concept knowledge. Physical Best helps teachers impart the
skills and knowledge that students need to become physically literate—the first step to leading healthier, less
stressful, and more productive lives. It details best practices, provides current content, and shows how to integrate
health-related fitness education into an existing curriculum. It helps students meet standards and grade-level outcomes.
It can help spark student interest in lifelong physical activity. And it will help teachers be the best physical
educators they can be as they shape the future health of the nation.
Exploring Mathematics and Science Teachers’ Knowledge Hamsa Venkat 2014-05-09 Globally, mathematics and science
education faces three crucial challenges: an increasing need for mathematics and science graduates; a declining
enrolment of school graduates into university studies in these disciplines; and the varying quality of school teaching
in these areas. Alongside these challenges, internationally more and more non-specialists are teaching mathematics and
science at both primary and secondary levels, and research evidence has revealed how gaps and limitations in teachers’
content understandings can lead to classroom practices that present barriers to students’ learning. This book addresses
these issues by investigating how teachers’ content knowledge interacts with their pedagogies across diverse contexts
and perspectives. This knowledge-practice nexus is examined across mathematics and science teaching, traversing
schooling phases and countries, with an emphasis on contexts of disadvantage. These features push the boundaries of
research into teachers’ content knowledge. The book’s combination of mathematics and science enriches each discipline
for the reader, and contributes to our understandings of student attainment by examining the nature of specialised
content knowledge needed for competent teaching within and across the two domains. Exploring Mathematics and Science
Teachers’ Knowledge will be key reading for researchers, doctoral students and postgraduates with a focus on
Mathematics, Science and teacher knowledge research.
Sensing Techniques for Next Generation Cognitive Radio Networks Bagwari, Ashish 2018-08-30 The inadequate use of
wireless spectrum resources has recently motivated researchers and practitioners to look for new ways to improve
resource efficiency. As a result, new cognitive radio technologies have been proposed as an effective solution. Sensing
Techniques for Next Generation Cognitive Radio Networks is a pivotal reference source that provides vital research on
the application of spectrum sensing techniques. While highlighting topics such as radio identification, compressive
sensing, and wavelet transform, this publication explores the standards and the methods of cognitive radio network
architecture. This book is ideally designed for IT and network engineers, practitioners, and researchers seeking current
research on radio scene analysis for cognitive radios and networks.
Routledge Handbook of Nuclear Proliferation and Policy Joseph F. Pilat 2015-05-15 This new Handbook is a comprehensive
examination of the rich and complex issues of nuclear proliferation in the early 21st century. The future of the
decades-long effort to prevent the further spread of weapons of mass destruction is at a crossroads today. If
international nonproliferation efforts are to be successful, an integrated, multi-tiered response will almost certainly
be necessary. A serious, thorough, and clear-eyed examination of the range of threats, challenges, and opportunities
facing the international community is a necessary first step. This Handbook, which presents the most up-to-date analysis
and policy recommendations on these critical issues by recognized, leading scholars in the field, intends to provide
such an examination. The volume is divided into three major parts: Part I presents detailed threat assessments of
proliferation risks across the globe, including specific regions and countries. Part II explains the various tools
developed by the international community to address these proliferation threats. Part III addresses the proliferation
risks and political challenges arising from nuclear energy production, including potential proliferation by aspiring
states and nonstate groups. This Handbook will be of great interest to students and practitioners of nuclear
proliferation, arms control, global governance, diplomacy, and global security and IR general.
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